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Dear Resident 

PLEASE READ 
Important Information Regarding the Harrow Half Marathon 2019 

 
We are writing to inform you that the Harrow Half Marathon will be taking place on Sunday 
15th September 2018. As a result of this, vehicular access to your property will be 
restricted. Parking and lane restrictions will be in place on St Thomas’ Drive and George V 
Avenue (except service roads) from midday on Saturday 14th September 2019 and the 
roads closed to all traffic from 4am until 11.30am on Sunday 15th September 2019.  

Parking on Headstone Lane between the width restriction and Pinner Road will be 
restricted on both sides from midday on Saturday 14th September 2019 and the road will 
be closed to traffic south west bound between the width restriction and Pinner Road from 
4am until 11.30am on the 15th September 2019. It will not be possible to access or exit 
odd numbered properties on Headstone Lane when the road closure is in place. 

Any vehicles parked in contravention of the restrictions will be removed. 

Please see plans overleaf. 

As a result of this, access to your property will be restricted and we ask that, unless you 
really need to, journeys are postponed and vehicles parked away from the restrictions. 
ENTRY to all areas marked blue and green on the plan is possible, but only via a marshal-
controlled point at the roundabout on Uxbridge Road. In addition, ENTRY to areas marked 
blue will also have to use the turning point outside Nower Hill High School, again under 
marshal-control. 

EXIT from properties green area will be via the width restriction on Headstone Lane. EXIT 
for properties in the blue area will be via the roundabout on Uxbridge Road. No traffic will 
be permitted to enter Headstone Lane or George V Avenue from Pinner Road.  

If you do need to travel we ask that you take this letter with you 
as proof that you are a resident. Only by showing this letter to 
the marshal, will access be permitted       

If you require any further information, please contact Harrow Council on 020 8736 
6072 or via email: NRSWA@harrow.gov.uk 

Thank you for your understanding 
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